
February 7, 1936. 

 

Mr. Ralph Gorman,  

Wakenda,   

Missouri. 

 

My dear Mr. Gorman: 

 

Thank you ever ao much for your letter of January 24th, and for your desire to be of 

service to me in my campaign for Governor. You may be assured that I shall greatly 

appreciate anything you may care to do for our cause, and I shall not hesitate to call 

upon you for assistance at any time. 

 

I also wish to thank you for the information you have given me. I shall treat this in strictest 

confidence, and anything else you may care to write me. It is certainly too bad when the 

people in our own Party don’t seem to cooperate with each other. I trust something can 

be done to alleviate your difficulties. 

 

Hoping to hear further from you regarding any political developments of interest, and with 

every good wish, I am, 

 

Sincerely yours, 

LLOYD C. STARK. 

LCS.PMC 

 


